King’s Park Primary School PTA
Spring Newsletter 2016
It has been a year of change in the KPPS PTA, as at last year’s AGM the Chairperson, Treasurer and Communications rep all stepped down. Many thanks to Fiona Harris, Lesley Cairns and Lesley Dickson, for all the years of excellent work. We still have a vacancy in the committee for a Communications rep, in the absence of whom we have done our best to keep in touch through flyers, posters and letters home, and through the facebook page.  We’d like to catch up on paper, and tell you some of the News and Events so far for the school year 2015-2016 and those to come in summer term.
Who are the PTA?
As a parent/carer of a pupil at KPPS we are all automatically members of the PTA, however, we have a small, elected committee who take on the organising and co-ordinating of PTA events and initiatives.
This year’s elected committee are:
Chairperson		Mary Macleod
Vice Chairperson	Alice Henderson
Treasurer		Jill Maclure
Secretary		Gill McDonald
Discos and Uniform	Nicola Johnson
School Lets		Alison Simpson
How can you get involved?
The PTA welcome ideas, suggestions and help in all forms.  All are welcome at meetings, but if you are unable to come to those, please do still let us know your ideas and suggestions, and how and when you would like to help.   We have attempted to vary our meeting times and dates so do let us know if you want to be involved but can’t manage a particular time or day.

You can support us in the following ways:
· Help at P1/2 disco (we need a small team of parent helpers, approx  10)
· Help at Summer Fair (especially on stalls)
· Donate/buy uniform/sports kit (in good condition) at the Thrift Shop
· Become a member of the 100 Club 
· Organise your own event, with or without our support
PTA News
At our first meeting of this year we discussed what we felt we could achieve this year and set the following as our priorities
· to focus on social and fundraising events, to raise money for the school and establish a sense of a broader school community amongst parents/carers and the local community
· to continue with as many of the events of previous years as possible (school discos, summer Fair, family social events, Christmas cards)
· to exist as a co-ordinating core group and encourage sub-groups to take on individual projects throughout the year. 

Events so far this year have included….
November 	Ladies Big Night Out
December	Christmas Card appeal
January 	P3/4 Disco
February 	P5/6 Disco
March 		Family Quiz night
Our plans for Summer Term 
The Thrift Shop is now open most Fridays at pick up time, at the PTA hut. Pop in to grab a uniform bargain or just to say hello.
Our next committee meeting is scheduled for Monday 11th April at 1.30pm to be held in school. The next few meetings are crucial for Summer Fair planning so please do come along and discuss our plans so far.
(PTO)


On Wednesday 20th April we will host the long-awaited Primary 1/2 school disco. We are very grateful for all the parents and teachers who have helped out so far this year and would like to ask for volunteers to join our Disco co-ordinator Nicola Johnston. Please send us a message on email or facebook if you can help out.
We are optimistic that summer will come and the sun will shine…especially on Sports day (scheduled for Monday May 30th), when the PTA have traditionally served up the ice creams and Saturday June 4th, when we will be having our Summer Fair.
Initial plans for the Summer Fair are to include a Potted Sports Competition, giant inflatable and the KP Fun Run - all outside, in the glorious June sunshine, with ice-cream and candy-floss close at hand.  Inside, we will host a magnificent sale of home-baking, Lorna’s famous home-made jam stall, and there will be opportunity for a quick massage.  We are also planning a number of fun stalls of games/activities for pupils to spend their pocket money as well as tombolas and the Summer Fair Raffle…prizes to be announced!
[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to all of the above we have decided to produce our second edition of the Kings Park PTA Business directory. Please see the advert below and get in touch if you would like to advertise.
Dates for your diary
Monday April 11th		PTA meeting
Wednesday April 20th 		P1 & 2 Disco
Friday May 6th	Gary Barlow Tribute Night
Saturday June 4th		Summer Fair
Tuesday June 14th 7.30pm	PTA AGM




	Business Directory 2016

· Calling all business owners. Would you like to advertise in our PTA Business Directory?

· To raise funds for our school and to support local business, we are producing another King’s Park PTA Business Directory for parents and guardians of children at King’s Park Primary School.

· If you are interested in advertising in our directory, please e-mail the PTA at kpps.pta@gmail.com (or Viv Aitken at vaitken1@gmail.com) for more information. 

· Directories will be distributed to all children in the school, so this is a great opportunity to promote your business locally for a small sum while supporting your school. 



Thank you…
…for all of your support so far this year. We are a small organising committee which represents a huge parent/carer community at King’s Park. Please do 
· put dates in your diary
· Come along to one of our meetings.
· Volunteer to help out at Summer Fair or with one of the planning jobs in advance.
You can contact us on
kpps.pta@gmail.com 
or like and follow the facebook page ‘Kings Park Primary School Parent Council and PTA’

